
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

DISTRICT OF HAWAII 

In re: 
 
CM/ECF & PACER STATUS. 

GENERAL ORDER 
Dated:  April 10, 2025 
 

 
ORDER EXTENDING FILING DEADLINE 

  
The court will be performing system maintenance that will result in 

both CM/ECF and PACER for the Hawaii Bankruptcy Court being offline 

from approximately 12 Noon on Friday, April 18, 2025, through 8:00 AM 

on Monday, April 21, 2025.  

Due to this interruption in online access, any filing deadline of April 

18, 2025, is extended to April 21, 2025. Note that the Clerk’s Office will be 

open on Friday, April 18, to accept any paper filings. (Although that day is 

a Hawaii State holiday, it is not a federal holiday that would be observed 

by the court.) 

SO ORDERED. 

 
 

04/10/2025


